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16 June 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Celebrate Reading at Our Book Fair! 

We are very excited to inform you that we shall be running a Scholastic Book Fair from Friday 
18 June through to Wednesday 23 June, however, due to the current restrictions in place we will 
be running the book fair slightly different on this occasion.  

On Friday 18 June, Reception and KS1 children will get to view the bookfair during the school 
day and the class teachers will give you a slip at the end of the day to let you know of any books 
your child likes to assist you.  

On Monday 21 June, KS2 children will get to view the bookfair during the school day and can let 
their parents know of any books they have seen. 

A Scholastic book fair order form has been sent to you, along with this letter, which includes a list 
of all books available to purchase online from today.  

You can complete the order form which will need to be sent into school to receive your purchases 
and make your payment online at bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay OR you can send your child 
in with cash on Tuesday 22 June or Wednesday 23 June only. All purchases will come home 
with your child on the Tuesday and Wednesday.  

Please note: 

 If you pay online we must receive the order form to inform us of your purchases  

 If you choose to pay by cash on the allocated days above you need to ensure the cash is in 
a named envelope which also needs to clearly note the name of the book they would like to 
purchase 

 The school does not hold any cash so any cash payments will need to be the exact amount 
enclosed 

Should we not have enough copies of any of the books then we will place an order and these will 
arrive within a few days and then be sent home with your child.   

 
Don’t forget that every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our school! 

 
Kind Regards, 

 
Miss A James 
Head Teacher  
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